
 

Year Group: 6 

Week beginning: 05.06.17 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be writing our example of a promotional leaflet based on our experiences and 

recollections of PGL. 

 Maths: In Maths, we will be exploring methods and strategies in a range of number based problems. 

Remember the school will be closed for the General Election on Thursday 8th June 2017. 

 


